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The announcement of the recommendations of the education forum In the presence of the minster of the higher education 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof.Dr. Khalid Abd EL-Gafer, the minister of higher education announces the recommendations of the education forum which was organized in Benha University from 22-2-2017 to 25-2-2017. This announcement takes place after a meeting with Prof.Dr. El-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president, the faculties’ deans, the faculties’ members and the students who participate in the forum. 
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